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Periodic Single-Lane Closures to Begin March 2 on Campbells Run Road 
 

PITTSBURGH – The Department of Public Works announced today that there will be periodic 
single-lane closures on the 1000 block of Campbells Run Road in Robinson Township starting at 
7 a.m. on Monday, March 2, 2020. The restrictions, which are expected to last until May, are required 
for guide rail installation, paving, and seeding. 
 
The periodic single-lane closures will occur on weekdays but also possibly some weekends. When they 
occur, traffic will be controlled using flaggers or stop signs. Drivers are urged to use caution in the area. 
 
The work is being done by Pugliano Construction Co., Inc., of Pittsburgh and is part of an ongoing 
project that began on November 11, 2019. Previous work included safety upgrades, scour protection, 
and concrete repairs to Campbells Run Bridge No. 1. 
 
The project is part of the $612,322 2018B Capital Bridges contract. 
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